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Portland|
fes. Google's good here Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>
Maine

Century Tire

Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Mar 29, 2016 at 8:54 AM
To: "Johnston, Andrew" <Andrew.Johnston@stantec.com>

Andrew,

| realized | never circled back on comments on the sidewalk plan for Kennebec. | did get comments from Bruce
Hyman. These are below.

The only other comment is that | believe the crosswalk marking on Kennebec doesn't meet the Technical Manual
spec. (See Figure 1-22, or even the approved site plan, for the preferred design).

Let me know if you have questions on this, Andrew. Otherwise, you may want to touch base with Josh about
the wisdom of providing revised plans now. They may want to wait pending the concrete discussion?

Nell

---------- Forwarded message --------—

From: Bruce Hyman <bhyman@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: Thu, Mar 24, 2016 at 1:12 PM

Subject: Re: Century Tire

To: Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

Cc: Thomas Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com>, David Margolis-Pineo <dmp@portlandmaine.gov>

Other than the detectable warning panel needs to be shown (and built) to extend the full width of the ramp on the
north side of the crosswalk at Brattle(? - the project side), it seems acceptable. If the curb ramp is 6' wide, the
panel needs to be ~6' wide, etc, per ADA.

Bruce

[Quoted text hidden]
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